
 
Summary of the ISR School Council Meetings  
 

● February 2, 2021 
This was a regular Council session with one closed session. 
 

● February 16, 2021 
This was a regular Council session. 
 

● February 23, 2021 
This was a regular Council session. 

 

The School Council together with Director SK, Business Officer IA, and Secretary ZPP 
held three sessions during the month of February over Zoom. All committees and the 
Marketing Task Force continue to meet in earnest.  
 
The 02-02-2021 Meeting covered issues related to Marketing, Finance, and Governance. 
The Governance Committee proposed the new School Council Handbook, which was 
approved by the committee. The Marketing Task Force shared its progress on embassy 
outreach. The Director shared the draft of the Academic Calendar of the school year 
2021 - 2022. Lastly, the School Council determined theAGM will be organised on the 
30th March.  
  
During the 16-02-2021 Meeting, a range of items were discussed, mostly relating to 
Marketing, Finance, Governance, and Child Protection.  The Governance Committee led 
an effort to amend a portion of the School Council Handbook. The amendments received 
unanimous approval. Marketing introduced the new marketing campaign, which aims to 
help ISR connect with new students interested in the International Baccalaureate 
Diploma Programme. The Child Protection Committee discussed all the great work ISR is 
doing with community partners, like the American Embassy, to enhance security and 
wellness within the ISR community. The School Council then set a date for the​ ‘ISR 
Facilities Meeting with the Community’ for 9 March at 6pm - 8pm​. 
 
The 23-02-2021 meeting addressed preparation for the Facilities Meeting with the 
Community planned for March 9th and also covered updates from the Finance 
Committee. Almost the entire meeting was spent preparing for the ‘ISR Facilities Meeting 
with the Community’. The School Council hopes that your family will join us for a very 
informative evening.  
 

Should you have any questions to the Council, please address them to 
school.council@isriga.lv​.  
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